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Hachtel, Laurie

Dr. Mussetter's Reconstructed Depth Information

At the January hearing | asked Dr. Mussetter to provide his depth reconstruction for the second channe! of the Salt
where he had reconstructed depth for both channels of the River at that point but had only provided the depth for one
channel. He agreed to provide that. In addition, Dr. Mussetter only provided his average and minimum depths for his
reconstructed depths and it is requested that he also provide each depth that was a factor for his average and any
corresponding data. Perhaps the best way for the information to be shared is if you submit it as evidence.

Rather than develop a formal request, | am writing this email in the hope that there would be no objections to the

sharing of relevant information.

Please let me know prior to the next hearing on March 10, 2016, if you are able to provide that information.

Thanks,
Eddie

Edwin Slade

Assistant Attorney General, Natural Resources Section
Office of the Arizona Attorney General

1275 W. Washington St.
Phoenix, Arizona 85007

(602) 542-7783




